
 

 

January 5, 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

     Greetings to all!  It is hard to believe that it is almost time to register for the 2015/2016 school 

year.  Registration forms and fees will be accepted beginning Tuesday, January 6, 2015 for 

members of First Baptist Church and Saturday, January 17, 2015 at 9:30 a.m. for current students 

and their siblings (doors will open at 8:00 a.m.).  Registration will be held upstairs in the 

playroom.  All Registration forms can be found at www.firstbaptistwinchester.com or 

slcweekday.org.  Please plan to enter the preschool building through the parking lot level/ ramp 

entrance.  To remain fair to all, I will not accept forms early unless there is a true family 

emergency.  Please respond as quickly as possible.  Applications will be accepted from our 

community on February 2, 2015.  After February 2, 2015, I will not be able to ensure a 

classroom spot if a registration form and registration fee have not been submitted.   

 

     If you will need to register after January 17
th

, you may do so between 9:30 a.m. and 12:30 

p.m. on any regular preschool day.  The registration fee is $60 per child, $90 for two children 

from the same family, and $120 for three children from the same family.  As always, I will 

number each registration form as I receive it in order that classrooms are filled in a fair and 

proper manner. 

 

o The Nursery will continue to be for infants/toddlers who will be under the age 

of two years by September 30, 2015.  The Nursery students will meet on 

Tues/Thurs., Mon/Wed/Fri or a Monday-Friday combination.  If your needs 

are outside of these choices, please see Sherry.  One day, two day, three day, 

four day and five day options are available to Nursery students only.   

 

o Two Year Old Class will consist of children who will be two years of age by 

September 30, 2015.  Please select a Tues/Thurs, a Mon/Wed/Fri, or a 

Monday-Friday combination.  Children in this class will not be required to be 

potty trained.   

 

 

o Three Year Old Class will consist of children who will be three years of age 

by September 30, 2015.  Please select a Tues/Thurs, a Mon/Wed/Fri, or a 

Monday-Friday combination.  Children in this class will be required to be 

fully potty trained.   

o Four Year Old Class will consist of children who will be four years of age by 

September 30, 2015.  This Four Year Old class will meet Monday-Friday; this 

schedule was changed last year to prepare students for full day Kindergarten.   

 

o Four Year Old Class-will consist of children who will be four years of age by 

September 30, 2015.  This class will meet Monday through Thursday.  

 

 

http://www.firstbaptistwinchester.com/


 

 

o Pre-K Class (Five years of age by November 30, 2015 or at the direction of 

the preschool director) will meet Monday-Friday; this schedule was changed 

last year to prepare students for full day Kindergarten.  This class will accept 

no more than ten (10) children.  If you feel like your child is not ready for the 

Kindergarten experience, please let me know as soon as possible.  Because of 

the limited number of preschools in the area that provide this learning 

opportunity, this class fills very quickly. 

. 

 

The tuition per month for the 2015/2016 school year is as follows: 

 

Nursery: 1 day: $105.00   2 day: $160.00  3 day: $220.00  4 day $280.00 5 day: $335.00 

Two’s:    Tues/Thurs  $160.00 Mon/Wed/Fri $225.00  Mon-Fri $335.00 

Three’s: Tues/Thurs $145.00  Mon/Wed/Fri $210.00  Mon-Fri $335.00 

Four’s:   M-Thurs$275.00 

Four’s:  Mon-Fri $335.00 

Pre-K:  Mon-Fri  $340.00 

 

 

Classroom assignments may be changed due to fluctuating enrollment.  Please 

note a monthly tuition increase to keep pace with area preschool programs.  All 

other fees have remained the same (Registration, Supply, and Music/Computer).   

 

Blessings and best wishes for a fantastic 2015 

 

Sherry 

  

 

 


